

EducationUSA Newsletter

Fulbright-EducationUSA <educationusa@fulbright.hu>
To: Fulbright EducationUSA <fulbright-educationusa@fulbright.hu>

Mon, Dec 1, 2014 at 1:53 PM

EDUCATIONUSA NEWSLETTER

Dear Readers,

We hope you are having a successful start to your exam period. In the meantime if you would like to practice your English writing skills or learn more about U.S. higher education don't hesitate to book yourself a spot at one of our workshops.

<u>Upcoming workshop:</u>

December 4th (Thursday) – Writing Workshop (2-4 pm)

December 5th (Friday) – TOEFL Workshop (1-4 pm)

December 11th (Thursday) - GRE Workshop (2-4 pm)

Please note that if you would like to attend contact us by **phone** (+36-1-462-8050) **or e-mail** (educationusa@fulbright.hu) to ensure that you have a spot.

Holiday Opening Hours:

Please note that the EducationUSA Advising Center will be closed from the 22^{nd} of December till the 2^{nd} of January.

Access MBA Tour in Budapest

Unlike a regular education fair, the Access MBA One-to-One MBA Tour provides the exceptional service of allowing motivated and qualified candidates to discuss their educational expectations and career plans individually with Admissions Officers from highly-ranked business schools.

- One-to-One Meetings and Workshops with Admissions Directors
 - Personalised MBA Consulting
 - Interactive Panel Discussions
 - GMAT Advising and Sample Class
 - Scholarships available

When: December 1st, 2014 (Monday), 4:30 p.m. – 10:00 p.m.

Where: Hilton Budapest, Váci út 1-3.

For registration please go to: http://www.accessmba.com/registration-form/index.php

Have a wonderful week.

All the best,

Fulbright EducationUSA Advising Center

Fulbright EducationUSA Advising Center Baross utca 62. Room 111. 1082 Budapest, Hungary

Tel: +36 1 462 8050

E-mail: educationusa@fulbright.hu Website: www.fulbright.hu/educationusa





Follow us on Twitter: https://twitter.com/FulbrightHU